
It’s hard to believe that there is just a little
over a month of school left in this school
year.  While it’s easy to count down the days
to summer, it’s also a chance to reflect and
celebrate all of our students’ hard work,
growth, and accomplishments throughout
this school year.  

Spring continues to be a busy time of the
year. This week brought the start of SBA
testing, and we are so proud of our 3rd, 4th,
and 5th graders for focusing on showing
what they know.  They have been working
very hard!  Students in grades K-2 will
participate in Aimsweb benchmarking later
this month.

A highlight of the spring is our Student
Leadership Council’s Walkathon!  This week-
long walking challenge brings our whole
community together for a good cause.  This
year, our SLC has chosen to support Filling in
the Blanks, a local organization that fights
childhood hunger. More info to come next
week. 

A MESSAGE FROM MRS. MESSLER
 DATES TO NOTE
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April 30-May 10: SBA Assessments for
Grades 3-5

May 6-10: Teacher & Staff Appreciation
Week

May 3: Pajama Day!

May 13-17: SLC Walkathon

May 6: 5th graders visit BMS

May 14-15: NGSS Assessment for Grade 5

May 20-31: AIMSweb benchmarking K-2

May 27: Memorial Day/No School

May 28: Memorial Day Ceremony
9:00am- all SES families invited (rain or
shine)

May 31: SES Field Day (Raindate June 3)

June 4: All Ensembles Evening Concert

Kindergarten 
engineers
 at work!



SES HOLIDAY SING-ALONGOur annual Memorial Day ceremony will take place on Tuesday, May 28 at 9:00am, outside
on the turf field.  SES families are welcome to join us for this community event and to listen
to our grade levels sing patriotic songs in honor of our veterans and those who have given
the ultimate sacrifice for our country.

This is a very special event for SES, and we hope you can join us.   

MEMORIAL DAY CEREMONY

When you visit SES, please make sure to go directly to the main office to be signed in.  Before leaving SES,
make sure to sign out in the main office, too.
Temperatures can vary across the school- wear layers!
Lots of lost & found items need to be reunited with their owners- please have your child check lost & found in
the cafeteria.

REMINDERS 

SES gets in on eclipse mania! Thank you, Science
Coach Kate Romano, for teaching all of our

grade levels about this scientific event! 


